
 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

Is it really that time of year again!  As we did last year we have a full          

programme of events planned.  To ensure your child does not miss out please 

look carefully at the timetable of events and book anything you want your child 

to take part in.  We are asking parents to support by sending in a jar filled with 

anything you think children will like, last year we had pencils, cars, sweets etc.  

This is for the children’s tombola so the children can win a prize every time! The more     

prizes, the more children can take part. 

Christmas December 2022 

Important - Parentmail 

It is important that all parents ensure they have signed up to Parentmail.  This is now the main    

platform for communication from school and all information will be sent this way. 

Christmas Timetable 

December Events      

1st and 2nd Parents to send in filled jars for 

children’s tombola 

5th Knitted tree decorations and toys sold all 

week (taken to classes) 

5th to 15th Children’s raffle tickets on sale 

(taken to classes) 

5th to 9th Name the reindeer (taken to     

classes) 

5th to 9th Hot chocolate and reindeer food 

orders taken from parents online 

8th EYFS and KS1 dress rehearsals 

9th Christmas jumper day - bring a donation 

for Save the Children.  

9th Spelling Bee 

12th Tombola for children  

12th Guess number of sweets in jar 

13th Nursery (Busy Bees and Caterpillars) 

and Reception to see Santa, present given and  

photos being taken - MUST be booked online 

14th KS1 to see Santa, present given and pho-

to taken - MUST be booked online.  

14th Nursery (Ladybirds) to see Santa, pre-

sent given and photo take -MUST be booked 

online. 

15th Carol Service at church for KS1 and KS2. 

15th Children’s Christmas lunches 

15th Santa visiting classes to give presents to 

children to take home. 

16th Christmas parties to be held 

16th Half Day finish 

                                                                  

December Performances 

8th Nursery Santa trip (am) 

9th Nursery children singing around the 

Christmas tree 

12th Singing around the Christmas Tree Y1  

(9.15am) - parents MUST book online. 

12th EYFS production (10.30am) - parents 

MUST book online. 

13th EYFS production (10.30am) - parents 

MUST book online. 

14th KS1 performance (10.00 am and 2.00 

pm) - parents MUST book online 

 

  

 

 

 

School Fund 

‘School funds’ is money normally raised by 

Friends of Lanesfield school (FOLS) however 

currently we do not have any established 

members so events have been organised by 

school staff.  This money goes to all the  

additional extra’s such as Christmas       

presents and ice creams at the theatre, and 

many other things.   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Performances  - School will open 15 mins before each performance 

Nursery Singing 

9th December 2021 

10:45am and 2.30pm 

 Parents to come and listen to children 

perform.  There will be 

2 tickets available for 

each child’s  parent/

carer.  These an be   

ordered via Parentmail.  

The Landlord’s Cats Performance - Y2 

Performance will be 

ticketed.  Two tickets 

will be available for 

each child’s parents/

carers and can be    

ordered via Parentmail. 

Nativity Performance - EYFS 

These will all be 

ticketed.   

Two tickets will be 

available for each 

child’s parent/

carer. These should 

be  ordered via Parentmail.   

Y1 Carols around the Tree 

12th December 9.15am 

 Parents to come and listen 

to children perform. There 

will be 2 ticket available for 

each child’s parents/carers. 

Tickets an be ordered via 

Parentmail. 

Photos and Hamper Raffle tickets 

There will be a short time after            

performances for parents to take photos of 

their own child(ren) in costume and to 

purchase raffle tickets for a hamper. 

Tombola 

Children will be able to buy  

tickets from 12th December       

for 50p. Prize every time. 

See Santa in his grotto in school 

There will be an opportunity for Nursery, 

Reception and KS1 children to visit Santa 

in school.  They will receive a selection 

box and have their photo  

taken (which will be sent to 

parents by email).  Cost for 

this is £2.50 and parents 

MUST book and pay via 

Parentmail. 

Knitted Toys and Tree Decorations 

We will be selling these in school (taking 

round to classes for children to buy)   

w/c 5th December, priced at £1 for tree 

decorations and £2.50 for toys.   

Order Online from 5th to 9th December  

Hot chocolate cones 

Reindeer food 

Name the Reindeer 

50p a go and will be taken 

around classes from 5th to 

9th December. 

 


